
Missionary Baptist Seminary 
5224 Stagecoach Road, Little Rock, AR 72204 

March 2024 

Dear Supporters of Christian Education, 

With unspeakable joy, the faculty and staff of the Missionary Baptist Seminary express our 
heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support of Christian education. While the Seminary is 
owned and operated by Antioch Baptist Church, she has always been supported by like-minded 
churches who believe in Christian education. While we genuinely thank you for your support, we 
also know that we can never adequately express the depths of our thanksgiving for you. 

The Seminary recently hosted a church safety seminar. This event was well attended (over 400 
pre-registered). Our goal for this event was to help churches practice some safety measures to 
ensure their congregants' safety. We believe the seminar was well received, and churches were 
helped. 

We are asking our supporters to give to our annual Easter offering. In the past, you have 
wonderfully responded to this offering. Monies received from the Easter offering will be used for 
the future move of the Seminary. As with any move, there will be costs involved, and I am sure 
there will be expenditures we still need to consider. Our general fund is not adequate to fund the 
expenses of such a dramatic move. 

We hope you will remember two upcoming events. First, our annual alumni banquet will be held 
on May 4, 2024, at the, Benton Event Center.. We will start at 6:30 p.m. The banquet is a time for 
our former graduates and friends of the Seminary to honor our graduates. The cost of the banquet 
is $20.00 each. You can reserve your ticket by calling Jeannie at the Seminary. You can contact 
her at (501) 455-4588. Secondly, our graduation exercises will beheld in the auditorium of Antioch 
Baptist Church on May 10, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

The seminary's finances continue to remain strong. This is due to the churches and individuals' 
commitment and generosity in training the next generation of pastors and Christian workers. Thank 
you! We ended February with a positive balance of $5,704.43. 

We serve a risen Savior. What we do for the Lord today will matter tomorrow and for all eternity. 
Our labor is not in vain, so serve the Lord, knowing that great will be your reward. 

Yours in Chri t, 

oge Copelan•, President 
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